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November 1926

Dear Mrs. Gideon Murray

Thank you so much for your very kind letter 
of 7th. November. It would give me very great pleasure
indeed to meet you and The Master and Miss tynthia Noble at 
luncheon at the Bachelors' Club on Thursday, 18th. inst., but 
unfortunately I have an engagement whirh cannot be postponed 
on that day. I hope, however, that it may be possible
before I leave, to call on you towards the tea hour, and If I 
can find a date convenient to you, I shall be so pleased to 
meet you. I will write to you again later.

With many thanxs,
You s sincerely,

C77590
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